
 

 

 

Project Group invitation 

We are committed to building 11,000 new council homes by 2043 to meet the increasing housing need 
in our borough. 
 
We are exploring the potential to build new homes on the Rochester Estate car park and we are now 
setting up a Project Group. The group will be made up of about nine local residents who will work 
closely with the council and its design team to develop the plans for new homes. 
 
 
What is involved in being a Project Group member? 
 
By being involved you will: 
 

 Have a genuine say in how the new homes will develop 

 Influence how the new development fits in with the existing estate 

 Get involved in your local community and meet new people 

 Learn about architecture, design and the planning policy process.  

How will the meetings take place? 
 
For the foreseeable future we are adapting the way we consult to remove unnecessary social contact 
and reduce transmission of COVID-19. We will agree you the best alternatives to face-to-face meetings. 

How to register my interest? 

Please contact the Project Officer on the details provided below no later than 20th of April 2021 
Contact: Melanie Hill 
Email: NHDTPhase5consultation@southwark.gov.uk 
Tel: 07984 228291 
Information will be available on the consultation hub:  https://southwark.gov.uk/rochesterestate2 
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